Prt. Don Blair, Company B, loth Battalion, Fort McClellan, Alabama.

Dear Don:

Mighty happy to get your good letter of the 25rd instant. We will follow your suggestions that we send your blanket and basketball to your mother at Box 8, Ottawa, Kansas.

I appreciate the nice things that you had to say in your letter, but I assure you it was a real pleasure to do them. You have always been a splendid gentleman, both on and off the court.

We will be getting out another mimeographed letter to the boys soon, and will keep you advised on all their happenings. Thank you for notifying us of your change of address.

With all good wishes, I om',

Vory cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

PCA:AH